
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE 20/2024 

SENQU MUNICIPALITY 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT ON THE PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO THE 
REVIEWED IDP 2023/2024 

 
 

Senqu Municipality hereby publishes for a 21 day public comment period, the 
proposed amendment to the reviewed IDP 2023/2024 in terms of the Local 
Government: Municipal Planning and Performance Management Regulations, 
2001. The 21 day comment period will run from 29 February to 4:30 pm, 21 March 
2024. 
 
The amendment is due to the funding of the projects mentioned below, in the 
adjustment budget adopted on the 28th February 2024. 

• Ward 8, Sterkspruit - Mokhesi -Removal of old paving and replacement with 
paving 

• Ward 10, Sterkspruit - Zwelitsha - Replacement of tar with paving 

• Ward 14, Lady Grey - Kwezi Naledi Replacement of tar with paving 

• Ward 16, Barkly East - Lulama - Replacement of tar with paving 
 

 

Any member of the public who wishes to comment on the proposed 
amendment is requested to email the IPED Manager, Mrs. B. Viedge at 
viedgeb@senqu.gov.za or WhatsApp 082 7255790 during office hours. 
Members of the public who are unable to make written submissions may 
phone 082 7255790 or go to the Main Municipal Office at 19 Murray street 
Lady Grey and meet Mz. B.Viedge in person. 
 
 

Mr. T. Mawonga 
Municipal Manager 
Senqu Municipality 
Lady Grey 
 
 29 February 2024 
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